
Central Station Ticket Counter
Temporary Change In Hours

The Central Station ticket counter will be open from
8:00 AM - 5:00 PM ONLY on the following days:

Central Station will continue to open and close for business
at normal operating hours. MAX buses will not be affected
by this change. Customers who need to purchase a pass

outside of these hours may do so on the bus.

Friday, January 14, 2022
Saturday, January 15, 2022

Visit www.maxtransit.org for more information.


